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Memorandum 

Marilyn Geary-Symons, Committee Clerk 

FINANCE COMMITTEE MEETING CANCELLATION 

Please note Chair Van Bergen has cancelled the Thursday, January 2, 1991 
Finance Committee meeting. The next regularly scheduled meeting will be 
held Thursday, January 16, at 5:30 p.m. in the Metro Council Chamber. 

Recycled Paper 


